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May 25th, 1932.

Mr, Harold E. Wessman, 
Caro Waddell & Hardesty, 
Consuiting Engineers,
150 Broadway, 
ïïevr York, N, Y.

Bear Mr. Wessman,

let me thank you for yo*or
letter of May 19th, nith enclosures, which 1

I an sorry that wider 
present conditions I can hold out no hope of 
a -vacancy where we night utilize your services, 
htt I an asking the Bean of Engineering to keep

have noted carefully.

your application current.

Yours faithfully,
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